Did you know there are several convenient ways to get COVID rapid test kits for free? A few simple ways
are listed below:

1. If you are enrolled on Hope’s health plan with Aetna, you can be reimbursed for the cost of
rapid tests purchased.

Login into the Aetna app or go to their website. Once logged in, on the home page,
select “Get Test Kits & Reimbursements”

Submit an online reimbursement for kits purchased at any retail store such as Costco,
Fred Meyer, etc. You must submit a receipt of purchase. They will mail you a check to
reimburse your costs.

Each covered member of your family on the health plan can submit reimbursement
claims for up to 8 rapid home tests, every 30 days.

If you are not on our health plan but on another plan, check with your health insurer to
see if they offer the same benefit.

2. Rapid test kits are available for free at administrative/central buildings of Hope across all
regions. Test kits are available for staff and support recipient use.

To request rapid tests in Anchorage, please send your requests to
540receptionist@hopealaska.org. Test requests will be filled daily. All requests
submitted in the day by 4 PM will be available for pick-up the following morning after
9:30 AM at the front desk. If you are ill, please have someone retrieve the tests for you
or contact the front desk directly so we can secure drop-off to your car. For requests
submitted over the weekend, they will be available for pickup on Tuesday by 9:30 AM.
For urgent same day requests, please indicate your need in your request and we will do
our best to fulfill the request on the same day.

For tests in our regional locations, please reach out to your regional administrative
assistant and/or HAC to obtain tests.

For regional administration staff: You can order more tests for your region by emailing
540receptionist@hopealaska.org with your number of requested tests and we will mail
them to you.
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